
Report of Executive Director for March, 2020

 electronic updates to membership

 Job posting updates on MRPA web site

 Posting job advertisements in Memberzone/website
 Conference planning with Nicole

 Letters to Congress/Reps re Trail money

 Conference meals

 Canceled conference and all that affiliated with this

 Future contracts with the Samoset

 CSED call – COVID-19 discussion

 Zoom calls with NMCRA, EMPRA, SMART, Western Maine

 Emailed summer ticket program info

 Updated MRPA membership form and Steve uploaded to MRPA website

 Joe about processing refunds

 Press releases for 2020 awards

 Emailed announcement Why We Love Summer Video winter

Submitted to MRPA Board
April 1, 2020
Deb Smith, Executive Director


